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Custom information regarding REACH 
 
Dear Customer,     2018-02-01 
 
June 1st 2007, the European Regulation (EC 1907/2006) concerning Registration, 
Evaluation, Authorization and Restrictions of Chemicals (Reach) entered into force.  
 
The Reach regulation requests manufactures and importers to EU to register their 
chemical substances, on their own or in preparations or articles, in quantities of one 
tone or more per year. Companies who have pre-registered their substances (from 1 
June to 30 November 2008) can benefit from extended registration deadlines from 1 
December 2010 to 1 June 2018, depending on the quantities and the hazardous prop-
erties of the substance. Without pre-registration, substances have to be registered 
immediately. 
 
Pipelife Sverige AB assures with this letter that we are aware of the consequence of 
the Reach-regulation and that we will follow the requirements.   
 

 Pipelife Sverige AB does not manufacture or import any substances in quanti-
ties of 1 tone or more. Therefore, we are excepted from the requirements of 
any registration due to REACH.  

 
 Pipelife Sverige AB uses substances and preparations as a “down-stream us-

er. We have contacted our important suppliers for information about their in-
tentions due to REACH.  

 
 Our products do not contain any substances on the candidate list of substanc-

es of very high concern for authorization. We continuously supervise the 
candidate list.  
 

If the Reach-regulation will affect the quality of our products or our opportunities to 
deliver to you, we will inform You so that we can agree on appropriate measures.  
 
Your Reach contact partner at Pipelife Sverige AB is: 
Mrs: Yvette Lennartsson 
Phone: +46 513 221 00 
E-mail: yvette.lennartsson@pipelife.com 
 
Best Regards 
Yvette Lennartsson 
 
Pipelife Sverige AB 




